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Twitter Networks 

 Directed Social Graph 

 In-degree (Following), Out-Degree 
(Followers) 

 Social Capital 

 Accumulated value in social relationships 

 Growth indicative in a user's out-degree 
value. 

 Cultural Capital 

 Cultural knowledge expressed as content 
in status messages 



Hypotheses 

 How does activity and content affect the 
distribution of users' networks? 

 H1: Networks increase in size 
exponentially with followers and following 
figures in relative equivalence. 

 H2: Topics with high volume of 
discussants have members with larger 
networks. 

 How does social capital increase and what 
is the social rationale behind the increase? 

 H3: An increase in followers is brought 
about by discussion of topics relating to 
marginal utility for other users.  



Methods 

 Quantitative Data Collection 

 Scrape of all tweets for 1 week 
(n=20,287,198) 

 Content Topic Identification 

 OpenCalais semantic learning (document 
categorization) from random sample.  

 Qualitative Data Collection 

 20 interviews with prolific twitter 
community leaders in New York and San 
Francisco. 



Activity and Friend/Follower Balance 



Distribution of Discussion Content 



Rationale of Follower Expansion 

 Move from 
subjective to 
objective in 
understanding of 
information on 
Twitter 

 Accounts with high followers are 
maintained by the social value of the 
information rather than its marginal utility 
of content.  



Conclusions 

 How does activity and content affect the 
distribution of users' networks? 

 H1: Networks increase in size 
exponentially with followers and following 
figures in relative equivalence. TRUE 

 Increased activity does lead to larger 
network size. 

 H2: Topics with high volume of 
discussants have members with larger 
networks. FALSE 

 Aside from discussion of Business & 
Finance, content does not affect network 
size. 



Conclusions (Contd) 

 How does social capital increase and what 
is the social rationale behind the increase? 

 H3: An increase in followers is brought 
about by discussion of topics relating to 
marginal utility for other users. FALSE 

 Social value trumps marginal utility. 


